
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 December 2014 

Aurizon Network's discussion paper on potential short term transfer mechanism  

Aurizon Network has provided us with a submission outlining a proposed short term transfer mechanism to be 

incorporated in the 2014 draft access undertaking (DAU) and standard access agreements. 

Aurizon Network’s discussion paper can be downloaded from our website www.qca.org.au/2014-DAU. 

We are seeking submissions from stakeholders on this discussion paper by 30 January 2015. 

http://www.qca.org.au/2014-DAU

